
This is a complete over reach by the state with the only purpose to increase the government tax revenue for future budget purposes 
so next year they demand a tax increase because revenues are down year on year. With business revenue already taking a hit from 
increased expenses due to the pandemic along with the unfair state corporate sales tax on gross revenue this new tax is 
unconscionable. With tax revenue up and a potential surplus the state does not need the money, private business do.


